Don Steinke

Say no to Kalama methanol for the following reasons:

If approved, Kalama methanol, would contradict two pieces of legislation that were signed into law
last April.

1. HB 2311 establishing the state goal of reducing ghg emissions in our state 45% by 2030, and
95% by 2050

Kalama methanol would increase ghg emissions at least 1 million tons per year according to this
SEIS. The law does not allow for mitigation out of state, real or pretended.

Kalama methanol would create an extra burden on existing business to reduce emissions even more
to compensate for Kalama methanol.

2. Also SB 5323 Bans certain plastic bags by 2022. The world needs more use of reusable bags, not
more plastic bags.
This proposal violates the intent of the legislature. Say no.



